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April 22, 2020

Re: Electrical Industry Administrative Staff

Dear NECA Members, Employees and Industry Partners,

As the attention of our Nation is completely centered on COVID-19, there continues to be a strong
focus and attention to detail in our daily routine, whether that be in the office, working from home or
through our many virtual meetings and webinars in the Electrical Industry.

While this is not how we intended to celebrate the loyal and productive professional administrative
staff of the NECA/IBEW Electrical Industry, it is the reality of today. So, while you continue to serve the
industry in your respective abilities, it is important to note that our industry and all of the people in it
would not be as efficient without you. Please know your hard work does not go unnoticed.

We are grateful to have you supporting our great industry and, until we can all gather again, a huge and
warm heartfelt thank you to all of our professional administrative staff for what you do to make this
industry strong, viable and safe.

You deserve the recognition and praise!

Thank you sincerely!

Tim Gauthier
Executive Manager
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